Brenda TaEIin

From: Matt Speed

Sent: 03 January 2024 16:36

To: Bunten, James

Cc: Raj Gupta

Subject: RE: APP/PCU/CPOP/Y5420/3316757 - The London Borough of Haringey (High Road

West Phase A) CPO 2023 - NPPF

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged
Dear James

I hope you are well. Thank you for the letters circulated in relation to the revised NPPF. To confirm, Objector 3 does
not consider that the revised NPPF has any relevance to its case and therefore has no comments.

Kind regards
Matt

Matt Speed
Associate

Town Legal LLP

Mobile:
10 Throgmorton Avenue, London EC2N 2DL

www.townlegal.com

Most highly rated planning law team in the country (Planning magazine annual Planning Law Survey 2019 - 2023)

n.



From: Bunten, James

Sent: 22 December 2023 10:08

Subject: APP/PCU/CPOP/Y5420/3316757 - The London Borough of Haringey (High Road West Phase A) CPO 2023 -
NPPF

Importance: High

Dear Sir/ Madam

Please find attached correspondence in respect of the above compulsory purchase order. Please note the Inspector
has sought a response on this matter no later than 5 January 2024.

Kind regards

James Bunten

Case Officer - Environment, Transport and CPO Team

The Planning Inspectorate

Direct Line: 0303 444 5081

Helpline: 0303 444 5000

Email: james.bunten@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate
Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice which can be
accessed by clicking this link.

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and intended
solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its attachments,
you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if
you believe you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, recording and
auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has
taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage
caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks.
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The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies of the
Inspectorate.

DPC:76616c646f72

This email and any attachment to it is confidential and may also be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient or have otherwise received it in error, please
delete it and notify the sender immediately by email or telephone. You should not use it for any purpose or disclose its contents to any other person. Town
Legal LLP is a limited liability partnership registered in England and Wales with registered number 0C413003 and is authorised and regulated by the Solicitors
Regulation Authority under SRA reference 632205. The term partner is used to refer to a member of Town Legal LLP. A list of members of Town Legal LLP is
available for inspection at 10 Throgmorton Avenue, London EC2N 2DL, our registered office. More information about us, including further regulatory
information and information about how we process data and monitor email communications, is available from https://www.townlegal.com/town-legal-lip-
privacy-policy





